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 Hernando Beach Property Owners Association Newsletter 

            

October 2016 Issue 
Our next meeting will be held Thursday, October 6th, at 7:00pm at the 

Coast Guard Auxiliary on Shoal Line Blvd., doors open at 6:45pm. 

www.hernandobeachpoa.com 

The purpose of this organization is to unite the property owners of  
Hernando Beach for Civic purposes that lead to improved quality of life. 

“HERNANDO BEACH LIFE” PHOTO COTEST WINNER 
BARB GOSSETT 
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Color Conditions Your Hair While Creating  

Beautiful Shine and Body. 
 

Cutting and Styling Techniques  
come with Many Years of Experience and 

Modern Vision to  
Create the Perfect Style for You. 

 
We offer Facial Waxing, Brow & Lash Tinting 

as well as Ear Candling. 
 

Cecile and Dwayne are here to serve you with 
all of the services previously mentioned.   

Please remember we serve both  
Women and Men. 

 

 CONTEMPO SALON  
4291 Shoal Line Blvd 

(352) 597-4939 

 

NOT JUST A CHANGE OF A HOME.. BUT OF A LIFESTYLE! BEAUTIFUL Remodeled 3 
Story Waterfront Four Bedroom Three Bathroom Stilt POOL Home in Hernando Beach 
with DIRECT Quick Access to the Gulf of Mexico. This home is set up for Entertaining. Be 
it by the Pool with Port Holes, On your Boat docked at your Back Door or the Double 
Decker Wrap Around Gulf View Verandahs. Cook's Kitchen w/Granite Counters, Wood 
Cabinets, Island & Deep Pantry. Of Course the Master Bedroom Suite is on the Top Level 
to Emphasize on the View w/Large Walk In Closet, Remodeled Bathroom w/Granite 
Counters + Office Nearby. Love the Backyard Water Views w/ 2 T's & an Inlet. 4346 Flex-
er Drive -  $479,900 

AFFORDABLE WATERFRONT LUXURY Beautiful 2009 3/2/2 Home! Gourmet Kitchen 
w/Top of the Line Granite Counters, New Stainless Steel Appliances, Granite Sink, Back 
Splash & Wood Cabinets. Open Great Rm Floor Plan w/Cathedral Volume Ceilings. 
Master Suite offers Garden Tub & Walk In Shower, Granite Counters & Wood Cabs. 
New Wood Laminate Flooring Thru Out. Inside Laundry Rm w/ Utility Sink w/Washer & 
Dryer. Hurricane Windows & Shutters, Charming Backyard w/Pergola, Screened Porch, 
Pavers, New Seawall & Dock, New Composite Veranda w/Sun Setter Shade.. Perfect 
Place to Relax by the Water. Low Flood Insurance Quote $299/YEAR, Home has NEV-
ER flooded. $296,900 

tel:%28352%29%20597-4939
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The Beachcomber 
Published by Hernando Beach  
Property Owners Association 

 
Deadline for ads, articles, and news:   

 
October 8th for publication  

in our November Issue.  
 

Yearly advertising prices:   
1/8  - $85.00 
1/4 - $170 

1/2 - $297.50 
full size $595.00 

 
Interested in advertising with the  

Beachcomber and reaching hundreds of  
Hernando Beach Residents  

please e-mail or call: 
 
 

Jennifer Brown, Editor  596-5983   
mjajbrown@tampabay.rr.com  

To ensure receipt of your email, please put Beachcomber in the subject. 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

October 2016 
 
September was quite a month for Hernando 
Beach residents and property owners. During the 
evening of September 1

st
 through the early morn-

ing hours of September 2
nd

 Hernando Beach was 
hit hard by Hurricane Hermine. The last storm to 
cause major flooding in Hernando Beach was 
Tropical Storm Josephine on October 7

th
, 1996. 

This time it was worse with an estimated 5 to 7-
foot storm surge starting on September 2

nd
 from 

about 12:30 am to 2:30 am. The flood waters did 
not completely leave until about 6 am Friday 
September 2nd. 
 
Ground level homes suffered from a mere couple 
of inches inside them to the homes on Maple-
wood and Oakleaf getting up to 3 feet in them. 
Some of these suffered major damage and may 
not be repairable under FEMA “substantial dam-
age” rules. 
 
Cal and I had 14 inches of the Gulf of Mexico in-
undate our home. Cal had never experienced 
hurricane flooding and was totally shocked at 
how quickly it happened. We woke up at midnight 
of the 2

nd
 and saw the flood starting. Still in shock 

from seeing the water coming we ran through the 
house like crazy putting everything we could that 
was close to the floor on beds, tall furniture, the 
dining table and counter tops. We watched in dis-
belief as our home, appliances, furniture and ve-
hicles were flooded and ruined. We have spent 
the time since then buying new vehicles, and 
cleaning up our home. We had ruined appliances 
hauled off, wet sheetrock walls cut out, wet car-
peting removed and much more. Since then we 
have been dealing with insurance adjusters and 
estimates from contractors. Gradually we are 
making progress towards recovery. 
 
Other HBPOA officers and members were hit as 
well. Our Past President, Fran Baird, had water in 
her ground level home as did Joyce and Terry 
McLemore, John and Betty McGuire, Jennifer 
Brown under her stilt home. Stilt homes were hit 
hard too losing their belongings that were stored 
under their home as well as the finished areas 
under their homes. Many others were hit in 
Weeki Wachee, Aripeka and Pine Island as well. 
We are all in the same boat trying to get our 
homes and lives back in order. It isn’t easy, there 

is a lot of stress and tears. 
 
Our Vice President, Erin Daly organized a com-
munity effort she named “Gut and Dump”. Erin 
organized work parties of local residents and high 
school students from Spring Hill who went from 
house to house ripping out damaged drywall, wet 
carpet and whatever was needed to do to clean 
up the house. Her friend and fellow attorney, Su-
san Day, organized a fund drive to financially 
help displaced residents and took in donations of 
furniture, appliances and clothing to help those 
who lost everything. They were our true heroes of 
the Hernando Coastal residents, making sure that 
every home was cleaned up of mold and debris. 
Commissioners Diane Rowden and Nick Nichol-
son stepped forward visiting residents to see 
what was needed and making sure that the de-
bris that was piled by the roads was picked up 
and taken to the county landfill. We are most 
grateful for these wonderful neighbors and friends 
who stepped up to the plate to help Hernando 
Beach recover from this disaster, Hurricane Her-
mine. 
 
About the new Dollar General store in Hernando 

(Continued on page 5) 
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Hernando Beach Property Owners Association 
P. O. Box 3198, Spring Hill, FL  34611-3198 

 

2016 Board of Directors 
 

President:  Gladys Moore - (352)597-2676  
Vice President:  Erin Daly 

Secretary:  Joyce Bowles-McLemore - (352)515-0586  
Director:  Don Bowers - (352)597-2372 

Treasurer:  Margo McConnell - (813)846-5244 
Director:  Cal Holland - (727)433-3834 
Director:  Don Bowers - (352)597-2372 

Director:  Betty McGuire - (352)596-6019 
Director:  Cookie Nook - (352)678-0527 

Past President Director:  Fran Baird - (352)596-4407 
 

Committee Chairperson 
 

Government Affairs—Chuck Greenwell - (502)939-9809 
Hospitality—Margaret Weaver - (352)592-7576 

Landscaping Committee—Joyce Bowles-McLemore - (352)515-0586 
By-Laws Committee—Vicki Anderson - (989)430-0181 

 

Board Meetings held the Tuesday before Membership Meeting at 7pm. 
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Beach. Hernando County and SWFWMD have 
rejected their plans calling for 8 feet of fill to build 
the store upon. They have been told to remove 
the 8-foot-high mound of fill dirt, it is unaccepta-
ble as a building foundation and to submit new 
plans without the fill. 
 
On another front, our Government Affairs Com-
mittee headed up by Chuck Greenwell with the 
help of his wife Diane Greenwell and his dedicat-
ed committee have been looking at another issue 
coming to the front in Hernando Beach. The 
Birrens who run shrimp boats out of Snapper 4 
canal north of Calienta have purchased property 
on Snapper 1 canal as well as across the street, 
the old Gulf Star Marina building. The plan to 
move the Stone crab boats to their new property 
location between the Yacht Club and Sterling Ma-
rina to off load stone crabs then process them 
and ship them out by semi from the remodeled 
Gulf Star Marina. They also have plans for fish 
processing from this newly remodeled processing 
plant. Chuck has posted full comments on our 
Hernando Beach Nextdoor blog.  GAC and 

(Continued from page 3) 

(Continued on page 6) 



6 

HBPOA feel that this is an expansion of the commer-
cial fishing industry from its current location north of 
Flamingo on Calienta Street to property south of 
Gulfview on Marlin Canal. Most Hernando Beach resi-
dents and property owners do not want to see this 
expansion happen. They believe that will ruin Hernan-
do Beach as a residential community and devalue our 
homes in Hernando Beach due to the increase in 
commercial fishing operations and large commercial 
fishing vessel activity on our residential canals. We 
plan on mounting a fight against this commercial fish-
ing operation coming south and encroaching further 
into our residential areas.  
 
On a brighter side our Triangle/Butterfly Park is look-
ing amazing. The plants and flowering trees are thriv-
ing under the new micro mist irrigation system. The 
community is thrilled with how our little neighborhood 
park has turned out. We get so many compliments 
about how beautiful it is with the flowers, benches and 
flag pole. 
 
See you at the next HBPOA meeting and I hope by 
then things are looking up for our storm damaged 
Beach residents. 
 
Gladys Moore, President 

(Continued from page 5) 
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HERNANDO BEACH 
SHIRTS & HATS 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Hernando Beach shirts and hats 
are available for a $10.00 dona-
tion each to the HB Crime Watch 
or the HB Marine Crime Watch at 
the Crime Watch meetings each 
second Wednesday of the month 
or by contacting any Crime 
Watch member.  
 
Visit HBCW@HBCW.info for 
more details. 

HBPOA Membership meeting minutes 
for September 8, 2016 

 
President Gladys Moore called the meeting to 
order at 7:08 P.M. and led the Pledge of Alle-
giance. 
 
There are no guest speakers for this meeting as 
it is the ice cream social at which members view 
and vote on their favorite photo of those submit-
ted on this year’s topic, Hernando Beach Life. 
 
Business Meeting 
 
Motion was made by Cal Holland and seconded 
by Betty McGuire to accept the June minutes as 
written in The Beachcomber. 
 
Margo McConnell gave the Treasurer’s report 
and stated the balance on hand for the HBPOA 
General Account as of August 31st was 
$4,207.41. The balance in the HBPOA Entrance-
way Account for the same time was $5,417.13. 
The report was accepted as read and will be filed 
for audit. 
 
Business for Discussion 
 
Old Business   
 
Gladys reported that Dollar General had submit-
ted a revised site plan to the county, but further 
revisions need to be made before final ac-
ceptance will be granted. 

New Business  
 
3 volunteers were requested to serve on the 
nominating committee for 2017 Officers and Di-
rectors. All Officer positions are open and 2 Di-
rector’s positions. The committee members will 
be Kelly Reeve, Diane Greenwell, and Kathy 
Frase. 
 
Update on Hurricane Hermine recovery efforts 
Erin Daly 
 
Erin stated that there was much more of a warn-
ing with this hurricane than with the No Name 
storm. There were glitches with the robo call sys-
tem which will be examined closely by the coun-
ty. She related some of her experiences with 
Hurricane Sandy and how that helped her coordi-
nation of assistance for Hurricane Hermine in 
H.B. So far, there have been requests for help at 
40 houses this coming Saturday in H.B. and she 
knows that Weeki Wachee needs a lot of help, 
too. Red Cross has provided cleanup kits and 
there was food provided for volunteers both last 
weekend and this weekend. Erin requested that 
volunteers please bring tools such as pry bars, 
crowbars, and masks. It was stated by Wayne 
Dukes that no houses were condemned and that 
utility company will not charge for extra dumping 
due to the need to drain down pool water. So far, 
there are 45 volunteers for Saturday and 75 for 
Sunday including ROTC cadets and Hernando 
County firemen. Erin introduced Sandy Day who 
has been coordinating both cash and other dona-

(Continued on page 8) 

mailto:HBCW@HBCW.info
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tions (furniture, clothing, etc.). She started a Go-
FundMe for cash donations for displaced families 
and it has $7780 in it thus far. Saturday, dropoff 
will begin at 10 at the Coast Guard Building. 
There are also 2 box trucks with volunteers who 
will be collecting donated items in HB. Sandra 
requested that the HBPOA take over the Go-
FundMe account to disperse to needy families. A 
motion was made by Fran Baird and seconded 
by Cal Holland to take over the fund. Motion 
passed. Sarge Dendy is picking up damaged ap-
pliances at curbside which he is taking in for 
scrap money that will be donated to the VFW. So 
far, he has donated over $300. Recognition was 
made to Commissioners Rowden, Nicholson and 
Dukes for all of the assistance they have given to 
HB in the aftermath of Hermine. 
 
Margo McConnell made the point that, in the fu-
ture, the most effective response to such a storm 
will be the actions of HB’s citizens and that we 
need to be more proactive. 
 
Linda Prescott stated that, due to the damage to 
the Boatlift docks, HB South is allowing residents 

in midbeach to use their boat ramp. 
 
Fran Baird introduced the new owners of the HB 
Motel Jackie & Yann Milcendeau who are very 
glad to be in HB. 
 
Announcements 
 
The 2017 Hernando Beach Calendars will be go-
ing to the printer by Friday. 300 calendars will be 
offered for sale at $10 each. They make a 
GREAT GIFT!! 
 
Everyone is encouraged to vote for their favorite 
photo as they enjoy ice cream!! The winner will 
receive a year membership to the HBPOA ($25 
value) 
 
Adjournment  
 
Motion was made by Kelly Reeve and seconded 
by Don Bowers to adjourn the meeting at 8:18 
P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Nancy Emrich, Acting 
Secretary 

(Continued from page 7) 
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352-678-0527 

 As fellow residents 
of Hernando Beach 
the Sims family un-
derstands the im-
pact the recent 
storm has had on 
the local community! 
We are offering an 
additional 10% off 
for all residents of 
Hernando Beach 

and Weeki Wachee Gardens for a limited time with 
mention of this ad. 

Media Release – Hernando County Library  
  
September  20, 2016  
 
One-day closure for all library locations  
All locations of the Hernando County Public Library Sys-
tem will be closed on Monday, October 10, 2016, to al-
low for annual staff development training. Libraries will 
resume their normal operating hours on Tuesday, Octo-
ber 11, 2016.  
 
Please visit our website at 
www.HernandoCountyLibrary.us or call (352) 754-4043 
for library locations and hours. 
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HERNANDO BEACH HONEY FARM 
3317 Shoal Line Blvd, 

Hernando Beach, FL 34608 
352-279-1509 

 
John O’Brien started his Honey Bee Business in 
2014 with 2 hives. He now has 100 hives. The 
hives are located on 5 locations all local to Her-
nando Beach. 
 
The importance of the location is that in order for 
honey to provide relief from allergies the pollen in 
the honey must be gathered from the plants that 
create the allergic response. 
 
Local locations can cause some distress for the 
Bee Keeper, too, we have learned. Two of the 
locations on which Hernando Beach Honey Farm 
has hives are permitted to be on SFMUD proper-
ty; a third location is on Osowaw Blvd. All three of 
these have had a bear enjoy our honey. Sadly 
they also do damage to the hives.  
 
Despite this, the honey is flowing and ready for 
sale. Honey can be purchased at O’Brien & 
Delzer Insurance at the location above. 



14 

HERNANDO BEACH FIRE DEPT 
NEEDS VOLUNTEERS 

 
The Hernando Beach Fire Dept. is looking for 
volunteers if you are  interested please stop by 
the fire dept. on Tuesday nights after 6:30pm or 
on Saturday mornings and speak with the Chief. 

 
Hernando Beach Fire Department 

3451 Shoal Line Blvd—Hernando Beach 
(352)515-0924 

HERNANDO BEACH CRIME WATCH 
NEEDS VOLUNTEERS 

 
Hernando Beach Crime Watch Committee is looking 
for some volunteers to help drive around our area.  All 
you need is to have a few hours a week available to 
drive around with a buddy.  Sometimes just the extra 
presence seen in a community is a deterrent for 
crime.  All Hernando Beach Residents are invited to 
their monthly meetings, the second Wednesday of 
each month at 7:00pm at HB VFW. We hope you will 
join us even if you do not have time to drive/ride in 
our crime watch car. 

Hernando Beach Residents 
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HERNANDO BEACH 
GUT & DUMP 

 
Hernando Beach Gut & Dump was organized by 
Erin Daly after Hurricane Hermine hit and dam-
aged many homes in Hernando Beach.  She was 
able to get lots of help from the residents of Her-
nando County that did not have any damage.  
Erin organized  over 130 home visits and 270 
volunteer shifts to help with the damage left be-
hind by Hurricane Hermine.  The Hernando 
Beach Community is grateful to Erin for organiz-
ing such an undertaking.  Below are some pic-
tures provided by Gladys Moore & Cal Holland as 
the storm was upon us and during the flooding. 
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$7.00 or combo $8.00 

3317 SHOAL LINE BLVD. 
HERNANDO BEACH, FL  34607 

VOICE (352)683-6266 
FAX (352)686-1321 

TOLL FREE (888)559-6266 
 

WE KNOW WATERFRONT PROPERTY  
AND IT’S UNIQUE INSURANCE NEEDS! 

Breakfast $7.00 
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Palm Tree & Tree Trimming ● Stump Grinding ● Landscaping 

Fully Insured ● Locally Owned & Family Operated 

Free Estimates & Reasonable Fees 

L
ittle

 

R
o
a
d
 

S
h
o

p
-

p
in

g
 

Kristel 

Circle 
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 Special  

      2 For 1  

      Drilling 

 Docks 

 Floaters  

The Most  

Experience 

Builders 

Around 

 

VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTER PROGRAM 
HEATS UP IN HERNANDO COUNTY  

 
Hernando County Fire Rescue is looking for quali-
fied volunteers to help save lives and property in 
our community. This Volunteer Firefighter Program 
is a valuable opportunity for Florida certified fire-
fighters just starting their careers and in need of 
experience. Retired state certified firefighters who 
wish to continue serving are also eligible. 
"Volunteer firefighters are an important part of our 

(Continued on page 19) 
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team of professional emergency responders," Fire 
Chief/Assistant County Administrator Scott Hechler 
said. "We are building upon our existing high per-
forming department with this supplemental pro-
gram and hope to recruit our next generation of 
career firefighters looking to work, serve and live in 
their home town." 
 
Volunteers will receive the following benefits: 
* Continuing education credit for maintaining certifi-
cation 
* Free annual physical 
* Equipment provided at no cost 
* Family atmosphere and the camaraderie that is 
tradition in the fire service 
* Life experience 
* Excitement that comes with saving lives 
 
Those interested must apply and meet basic edu-
cation, certification and other job standards. The 
deadline to apply for the initial 20 volunteer vacan-
cies is November 14, 2016. Contact Hernando 
County Fire Rescue at (352) 540-4353 or visit 

(Continued from page 18) 
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 October 2016 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

To be included in 

next month’s  

calendar please  

e-mail your events 

to: 

to Jennifer Brown 

mjajbrown@ 

tampabay.rr.com 

By 10/08/2016. 

    1 

HBVFD 

Trap Tournament 

 

2 

 

3 

 

4 

HBVFD 6:30pm 

 

 
 

5 

VFW Spaghetti  

Dinner 

 

 

 

6 

HBPOA Membership 

Meeting 

 

 

 

7 

HBC Dinner 6-11pm 

 

8 

HBVFD 

Beachcomber  

deadline 

 

9 

 

10 11 

HBVFD 6:30pm 
HB Crime Watch Meeting 

7pm at VFW 

 

 

12 

 

 

 

13 

 

14 

HBC Dinner 6-11pm 

 

15 

HBVFD 

 

16 

 

17 18 

HBVFD 6:30pm 

 

 

 

19 

Port Authority Meeting 

7pm 

 

 

 

20 

 

21 

HBC Dinner 6-11pm 

VFW Fish & Shrimp 

5pm to 7pm 

22 

HBVFD 

 

23 
 

 
 

VFW    
Breakfast 30 

24 
 
 

 
 

31 

25 

HBVFD 6:30pm 

26 27 28 

HBC Dinner 6-11pm 

29 

HBVFD 

727-857-7037
352-340-8236

We install
tieback 

anchors

We’ll inspect your 
wall before you buy or sell

We do
Dredging

Specializing in New Seawalls, Seawall Repairs and Rip Rap

2nd Generation
Marine Contractor
Bonded & State Certified

Lic # SCC13115103

Vinyl Seawall
with Rip Rap

Concrete
Seawalls

Rip Rap
Seawall
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3436 SHOAL LINE BLVD.  
HERNANDO BEACH, FL  

Team@WeaverGroupOffice.com 
 

 

SELLING /  
BUYING 
WE  CAN 

HELP!      

352.592.7576 

MARGARET  WEAVER 
BROKER, TRC, GRI,  

e-PRO, AHWD 

Hernando Beach, Rocky Creek, Little Pine I. Bay, Florida, October 2016 
28.4867° N, 82.6617° W 

      Sat 01 

      

High Tide 3.18 ft 
02:05 
Low Tide 0.28 ft 
09:47 
High Tide 3.24 ft 
14:34 
Low Tide 0.63 ft 
22:01 

Sun 02 Mon 03 Tue 04 Wed 05 Thu 06 Fri 07 Sat 08 

High Tide 3.23 ft 
02:30 
Low Tide 0.22 ft 
10:19 
High Tide 3.15 ft 
15:10 
Low Tide 0.75 ft 
22:29 

High Tide 3.25 ft 
02:56 
Low Tide 0.19 ft 
10:51 
High Tide 3.04 ft 
15:46 
Low Tide 0.88 ft 
22:58 

High Tide 3.26 ft 
03:23 
Low Tide 0.20 ft 
11:24 
High Tide 2.90 ft 
16:22 
Low Tide 1.00 ft 
23:28 

High Tide 3.24 ft 
03:51 
Low Tide 0.25 ft 
11:59 
High Tide 2.75 ft 
17:02 

Low Tide 1.14 ft 
00:02 
High Tide 3.19 ft 
04:23 
Low Tide 0.34 ft 
12:38 
High Tide 2.58 ft 
17:49 

Low Tide 1.28 ft 
00:40 
High Tide 3.09 ft 
05:02 
Low Tide 0.45 ft 
13:26 
High Tide 2.43 ft 
18:48 

Low Tide 1.43 ft 
01:29 
High Tide 2.95 ft 
05:51 
Low Tide 0.57 ft 
14:26 
High Tide 2.35 ft 
20:03 

Sun 09 Mon 10 Tue 11 Wed 12 Thu 13 Fri 14 Sat 15 

Low Tide 1.54 ft 
02:36 
High Tide 2.81 ft 
06:59 
Low Tide 0.63 ft 
15:41 
High Tide 2.39 ft 
21:23 

Low Tide 1.53 ft 
04:00 
High Tide 2.75 ft 
08:27 
Low Tide 0.59 ft 
17:00 
High Tide 2.53 ft 
22:30 

Low Tide 1.35 ft 
05:21 
High Tide 2.84 ft 
09:52 
Low Tide 0.48 ft 
18:08 
High Tide 2.72 ft 
23:21 

Low Tide 1.04 ft 
06:27 
High Tide 3.02 ft 
11:03 
Low Tide 0.37 ft 
19:03 

High Tide 2.92 ft 
00:01 
Low Tide 0.67 ft 
07:22 
High Tide 3.22 ft 
12:03 
Low Tide 0.31 ft 
19:51 

High Tide 3.10 ft 
00:38 
Low Tide 0.30 ft 
08:10 
High Tide 3.37 ft 
12:56 
Low Tide 0.33 ft 
20:34 

High Tide 3.26 ft 
01:12 
Low Tide −0.03 ft 
08:55 
High Tide 3.43 ft 
13:46 
Low Tide 0.43 ft 
21:15 

Sun 16 Mon 17 Tue 18 Wed 19 Thu 20 Fri 21 Sat 22 

High Tide 3.39 ft 
01:46 
Low Tide −0.28 ft 
09:40 
High Tide 3.39 ft 
14:35 
Low Tide 0.59 ft 
21:55 

High Tide 3.48 ft 
02:20 
Low Tide −0.42 ft 
10:25 
High Tide 3.27 ft 
15:24 
Low Tide 0.78 ft 
22:35 

High Tide 3.52 ft 
02:57 
Low Tide −0.44 ft 
11:12 
High Tide 3.07 ft 
16:14 
Low Tide 0.97 ft 
23:15 

High Tide 3.49 ft 
03:35 
Low Tide −0.34 ft 
12:00 
High Tide 2.84 ft 
17:07 
Low Tide 1.15 ft 
23:58 

High Tide 3.39 ft 
04:18 
Low Tide −0.14 ft 
12:52 
High Tide 2.60 ft 
18:04 

Low Tide 1.31 ft 
00:45 
High Tide 3.20 ft 
05:07 
Low Tide 0.11 ft 
13:50 
High Tide 2.43 ft 
19:10 

Low Tide 1.43 ft 
01:42 
High Tide 2.96 ft 
06:08 
Low Tide 0.35 ft 
14:57 
High Tide 2.35 ft 
20:24 

Sun 23 Mon 24 Tue 25 Wed 26 Thu 27 Fri 28 Sat 29 

Low Tide 1.47 ft 
02:56 
High Tide 2.73 ft 
07:28 
Low Tide 0.53 ft 
16:12 
High Tide 2.39 ft 
21:37 

Low Tide 1.37 ft 
04:23 
High Tide 2.63 ft 
09:02 
Low Tide 0.61 ft 
17:26 
High Tide 2.53 ft 
22:36 

Low Tide 1.12 ft 
05:45 
High Tide 2.67 ft 
10:27 
Low Tide 0.62 ft 
18:26 
High Tide 2.69 ft 
23:20 

Low Tide 0.79 ft 
06:47 
High Tide 2.78 ft 
11:33 
Low Tide 0.63 ft 
19:13 
High Tide 2.86 ft 
23:56 

Low Tide 0.48 ft 
07:36 
High Tide 2.88 ft 
12:24 
Low Tide 0.65 ft 
19:52 

High Tide 3.00 ft 
00:28 
Low Tide 0.23 ft 
08:16 
High Tide 2.95 ft 
13:08 
Low Tide 0.69 ft 
20:27 

High Tide 3.10 ft 
00:57 
Low Tide 0.05 ft 
08:53 
High Tide 2.97 ft 
13:47 
Low Tide 0.76 ft 
20:59 

Sun 30 Mon 31      

High Tide 3.17 ft 
01:25 
Low Tide −0.06 ft 
09:27 
High Tide 2.95 ft 
14:24 
Low Tide 0.84 ft 
21:30 

High Tide 3.21 ft 
01:53 
Low Tide −0.12 ft 
09:59 
High Tide 2.89 ft 
15:00 
Low Tide 0.92 ft 
22:00 
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James G. Smith 

President 

 

 

Lynn Smith 

Marketing  

Representative 

 

Kim Marks 

Chief Operating Officer 

Licensed Title Agent 

Leigh Heckman 

Senior Closing Agent 

Licensed Title Agent 

 

Shirley Auvil 

Escrow Officer  

Administrative Assistant 

Come Visit Us and Find 

Out Why We Were Voted 

#1 Title Company in 

Hernando County for 
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POSTMASTER:  Dated material please deliver before September 29, 2016. 

Hernando Beach 
Property Owners Assoc. 
PO Box 3198 
Spring Hill, FL  34611-3198 


